
 

Cleaning the air we breathe… 

 

STATIONARY SOURCE COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

DATE: September 5, 2024 

TO: Stationary Source Committee Members 

FROM: Jason Aspell, Deputy Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of September 20, 2024 Stationary Source Committee Meeting 

 

Please be advised that the Stationary Source Committee Meeting scheduled for September 20, 2024  

at 10:30 a.m. has been canceled.    

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Stationary Source Committee is October 18, 2024 at 

10:30 a.m. 
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